
 

 

S.A.L.T. (Study of Ancient Lifeways and Technologies) MISSION STATEMENT 

 

S.A.L.T.’s primary goal is to understand, practice and share all life skills and arts of the ancient world. 
This is accomplished by regular Skills Meetings and informing the public through various Events.      

 

 

                         

saltskills@gmail.com        www.saltskills.com 

 

  

 EVERYONE USE SOCIAL DISTANCING AND STAY SAFE ! 

 

 

SATURDAY, OCT. 17, 2020 
 

OCT. S.A.L.T. SKILLS MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED! 
 
 

 
 

 
 

S.A.L.T. SKILLS MEETINGS AT PGM 

CANCELLED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE! 
 
 

 

 
Pueblo Grande Museum is still closed to the public.  However, we are hoping that the outdoor interpretive trail will be open 
for the public to enjoy sometime in the fall.  The indoor exhibits and facilities will continue to remain closed to the 
public.  We do not have target date to share at this point in time. 
 
Here is a link to the City of Phoenix's announcement: https://www.phoenix.gov/newsroom/em-and-hs/1032. We will be in 
touch regarding updates to city policy and hope to have you all back soon! 
 
Pueblo Grande Museum is still closed until further notice.  
 

Check our website and follow us on Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/PuebloGrandeMuseum) and 
YouTube  (https://www.youtube.com/c/PuebloGrandeMuseumArchaeologicalPark/videos).   

 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 

   
Laura Andrew, Visitor Services Supervisor 
City of Phoenix Parks and Recreation 
Pueblo Grande Museum and Archaeological Park 
Office: 602-495-0901 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 PUEBLO GRANDE MUSEUM 

 

4619 E. Washington Street, Phoenix, AZ 85034   602-495-0901 

 

S.A.L.T. IS HOPING TO BE BACK ONE OF THESE DAYS! 
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